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Introducing a Breakthrough in Ontario
Veterinary Legislation
 
Ontario's Minister of Food, Agriculture and Rural Affairs
recently announced the tabling of the Veterinary
Professionals Act, 2024, recognizing the crucial role of
Registered Veterinary Technicians (RVTs) in modern
veterinary care. This significant legislation represents a
milestone in professional advancement. Read on to learn
more about this historic development and its implications for
our profession.

More info here! 

More than the Color of My Skin
by BCVTA Vice-President Marina John, RVT, BSc.
 
A BIPOC RVT and her journey; Navigating Adversity in the
Veterinary Field. 
 
The memory of my first encounter with overt racism remains
etched in my mind. I was only six years old. My family and I
were South Indian expats living in the Middle East. It was a hot
and humid summer afternoon. The kind of afternoon where the
relentless sun’s rays beat down on you leaving you drenched in
sweat. My father and I were walking home after a trip to the
nearby bodega. Mid-way we heard a Jeep speeding up
alongside us. Within moments the vehicle jumped the curb and
screeched to a halt in front of us. A group of young Middle
Eastern men, holding metal pipes and bats, with their faces
contorted in rage emerged. They shook their fists and spat at
the ground by our feet while yelling obscenities at us. The one
phrase which stuck in my mind, which I have since heard many
times in my life was, “We don’t want you here. Go back to your
own country.”
 
You can find Marina's full article on the BCVTA website
here: https://www.bcvta.com/more-than-the-color-of-my-
skin/

We are thrilled to announce that nominations for the 2024 BCVTA RVT Awards are officially open! This is your
chance to recognize the outstanding contributions of your peers and the remarkable practices in our veterinary
community.
 
To submit your nominations, please visit our website here , where you'll find the nomination forms.

March 12,19, and 26 - Post-Pandemic Issues in Veterinary
Behaviour
March 27 - Let's Talk About Ears
May 3-5 - Certified Canine Fitness Trainer
May 18-19 - Exotic Veterinary Nurse Training
May 24-26 - ABVTA Conference
June 26-30 - CVMA Convention

Check out the website for more continuing education opportunities!

 
 

Keep an eye on the BCVTA Job Board for career
opportunities! 
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